
TOWN OF SALEM 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

TOWN HALL, 270 HARTFORD ROAD 

SALEM, CONNECTICUT 06420 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  

 

The Salem Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 

24, 2020 beginning at 7:00 p.m. via a ZOOM Virtual Meeting. The meeting can be accessed via 

this link: https://zoom.us/j/95876040761?pwd=a1lIOUxqTDFLWnMvaWlUV2wwMnFDUT09  

using passcode 879546. The following application will be heard: 

 

SE 20-02 – RMD Land Development, LLC, 627 Norwich Salem Turnpike, Unit 5, Oakdale.  

Application for a Special Exception to construct a 48 unit Age Restricted Development at 470 

Norwich Road, Salem (zoned Rural A) in accordance with Section 26 of the Zoning Regulations.  

 

At this hearing interested persons may appear and be heard and written correspondence received. 

Copies of the proposal are on file and available for review in the Town Clerk’s Office and Land 

Use Office in the Salem Town Hall. Documents are also available for viewing on the Salem 

Town Website at: https://www.salemct.gov/planning-and-zoning-commission/pages/470-

norwich-rd-application 

 

FOR THE COMMISSION 

Vernon Smith, Chairman  

Planning & Zoning Commission 

****************************************************************************** 
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